Tammi Benners

From: Andrew Armstrong <aparmstrong@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, January 28, 2018 2:15 PM

To: Tammi Benners

Subject: Celina Bicycle Race

Hi Tammi,

We'd like to once again hold the bicycle race in and northeast of Celina just like last year. This year we would like to move forward with the date of
Sunday April 8th.

Does this work with y'all on your end and can we begin the permitting process etc?
Let me know what, if anything you need.

Thanks,
-andrew-

Andrew Armstrong
Cell: 617-480-6705



